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Parents Survey  2015  

We love hearing your views and 

suggestions and would be very 

grateful if you could take a few 

minutes to complete our online 

Parents survey in order for us to 

continually improve our services. 

The survey has been emailed out 

to you. If you need a hard copy, 

please speak to Abby.  

Summer Holiday Club 2015 

After consultation with parents, 

children and by popular demand, 

Fusion WILL be running a summer 

club w/c 27.07.15 and w/c 03.08.15 

- 8 am-5pm. 

 Breakfast, lunch and dinner 

included 

 Themed days 

 Fusion team 

 Outings 

Please download a Summer Club 

registration pack and booking form 

from 

www.fusionchildcareservices.co.uk  

Please note Existing parents still 

need to complete a Summer Club 
registration pack and booking form.  

Jo and Naomi are our new members of staff- please say Hello! 

Fusion are currently looking for an Apprentice. We will offer them an academic 

CACHE qualification and will support them through it, providing them with on the 

job experience. Please get in touch if you have someone who maybe 

interested.  

 

Ramps- Helmets 

If your child would like to play 

on the scooter ramps, a helmet 

must be worn. We will be 

fundraising to purchase 

helmets, however in the 
meantime, please bring one in.  

Fusion App 

We now have a Fusion App- you need 

to follow the link on our website or 

Facebook to download it. The App will 

be used as another way to 

communicate with you and will be 

used for important information like the 

arrangements at the end of term and if 

we need to change sites. It has our 

price list on and contact numbers too. 

The App will not be used to display 

children’s work, we will continue to use 

the Website and Facebook for that. We 

would love to hear your views about 
the App. 
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Junior House Captains and Election 

The Junior children came and asked if 

each house could have house 

captains that they nominate. They 

suggested that with the general 

election, we could hold our own Fusion 

mini election. The elections are well 

under way and we will announce the 

house captains on the parent’s board. 

The house captains will get a badge. 

Keeping in touch 

There are lots of ways 

for us to keep in touch. 

Fusion App: 

download using link 

from 

Facebook/website 

Parent’s diary: 

Located on parents 

table. 

Website: 

See below  

Facebook: 

Search for Fusion 

Childcare Services 

 

By phone:  

Abby Wilkins 

07796000413 

 

Tracy Wilkins: 

07879811927 

 

E-mail 

admin@fusionchildcare

services.co.uk 

 

In person!  

We will always make 

time to speak to you at 

club!  

 

 

Registration September 2015 

Registration for Academic Year September 2015/2016 opens 22.05.15 

and must be returned by 12.06.15. Spaces will be allocated by the end 

of June.  

 

Silver Ambition 

Award 

Fusion have started 

to work towards 

our Silver Ambition 

Award after the 

successful 

completion of 
Bronze.  
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